Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
HDR Engineering, Inc. - PENSACOLA
The Okaloosa County Public Works Department announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, February 12, 2015, 6:00 p.m. ( 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: Crestview Chamber of Commerce, 1447 Commerce Drive, Crestview, FL 32539

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Okaloosa County will hold a public information meeting to present alternatives under study for Foy Shaw Parkway which will be a new roadway to provide access from U.S. Highway 90 (East James Lee Boulevard) to the Crestview Bob Sikes Airport.
Persons wishing to submit written statements or other exhibits may do so by sending them to the consultant Project Manager, Jonathon Burchfield, P.E., (850)432-6800, HDR Engineering, Inc., 25 West Cedar Street, Suite 200, Pensacola, FL 32502, via email: Jonathon.Burchfield@hdrinc.com or to Okaloosa County Public Works Director, Jason T. Autrey, P.E., (850)689-5772, jautrey@co.okaloosa.fl.us. All exhibits or statements must be postmarked on or before Friday, February 27, 2015 to be considered part of the official meeting document.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Jonathon Burchfield at (850)432-6800.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Okaloosa County Public Works Director Jason T. Autrey, P.E., (850)689-5772, jautrey@co.okaloosa.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Jonathon Burchfield, P.E., (850)432-6800, HDR Engineering, Inc., 25 West Cedar Street, Suite 200, Pensacola, FL 32502 or via email: Jonathon.Burchfield@hdrinc.com.
